
Toward the Santiago Sunmit: A National Consultation
Workshop for Alberta, Saskatchewan and Manitoba

Edrnonton, Alberta, Friday, October 17, 1997.

The Edmonton Consultation convened at 9:15 on October 17. 1997, wlth
approximately thlrty-five delegates representing the private sector, the
provincial governments of Alberta and Saskatchewan: a broad selection of
NGOs, youth delegates wlth Latin Amenican experience from universities and
colleges, academies representing the Universîties of Manitoba, Saskatchewan,
Regina, Alberta, Calgary, and Lethbridge; labour delegates representing the
Alberta FederatioM of Labour and the Canadian Labour Congress, and
approximately ten to fifteen student and faculty observers mostly from Alberta
universities. Profesora Milena Gômez de Gaviria of the Unlversidad Externado
de Bogota, a distinguished visitor at the University of Calgary, observed tbls
distinctive Canadian process of formulating civil society recoznmendations to
the federal government for the Santiago Summit. Although there were minor
xansportation clifficulties due to distance and the limitations of airline


